
News  
20th February 2019 

Myddle, Broughton and Harmer Hill Parish Council applied for and 

have now received an Environmental Maintenance Grant from 

Shropshire Council which also has to be match funded by the Parish 

Council. 

The grant enables the Parish Council to employ a private contractor 

to carry out Environmental Maintenance in the parish. 

Mr Marco Busi has agreed to work on an hourly rate to carry out this 

work in the parish. 

We look forward to seeing the benefit of his work over the coming 

months.  
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